
FMC Land Acknowledgment, Approved 2/13/2022
We acknowledge that we meet today on the land of the Massachusett people. This living cultural landscape near the 
banks of the Quinobequin (sometimes called the Charles River) is also dear to the Wampanoag and Nipmuc peoples. It 
has been a place of travel, trade and gathering for many other Algonquin people from time immemorial through today.  
We acknowledge that our material sustenance and prosperity is derived from stolen lands, lands from which 
Indigenous peoples, who have been caretakers of these lands for hundreds of generations, were removed by uninvited 
European colonists. We sadly acknowledge that the disrespect and attempted cultural erasure that accompanied this 
removal continue to this day. 

We value and honor the wisdom of the Indigenous peoples who have loved and learned from this land, living in 
harmony with its gifts and needs. We commit to learning to live in reciprocity with this precious place and to listen 
closely to its rightful caretakers.  

We know that this land acknowledgment is but a small, first step towards reconciling our histories. We commit to 
learning more about the Indigenous peoples where Friends Meeting at Cambridge community members live, work and 
worship. We will seek Spirit’s guidance and follow the leadership of Indigenous teachers as we work diligently to undo 
the harms of the past and present. We pledge our time and resources to work for healing the wounds of colonialism, 
advancing Indigenous self-determination and working for equity and right relationship.  


